Valentina Cenic

From: Licensing

Sent: 12 February 2025 14:18

To: Valentina Cenic

Subject: FW: re 22 king street application to change hours

rrom:

Sent: 12 February 2025 12:59
To: Licensing <Licensing@leicester.gov.uk>
Subject: re 22 king street application to change hours

Dear licensing department,
We live on

We strongly object to the late opening hours into the early morning due to the drunkenness of
the public in this area .The noise and violence that comes with situation is very disturbing and not
safe for neighbours coming into the residential properties near the shop. The street drinking
contiues near this shop, The owners do not seem to care if drunk people keep buying alcohol.

Please consider this .

Reia rds




